
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings - 97.33% 

Sycamores – 96.67% 

Poplars – 96.00% 

Maples – 82.73% 

Elms – 95.29% 

Hawthorns –100% 

Chestnuts -98.24% 

Well done to Hawthorn this week!  

Our second class with 100% 

attendance since we began the year. 

The overall term competition is 

incredibly close: at the time of 

writing, 0.01% separate two classes. 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – We had a special delivery this week of class pet 

caterpillars! We can’t wait to watch them grow into beautiful 

butterflies.  

Saplings – Another busy week this week! This week I have been 

wowed by your counting forwards and backwards to make numbers 

bigger and smaller.  

Sycamores –In History we have learnt about Victorian life and how 

houses have changed. We have also made a great effort in learning 

to count in 5’s.   

Poplars – We have loved our measuring activities this week. We 

have measured in centimetres and metre accurately.  

Maples – This week Miss Armstrong has been teaching us. We have 

been converting money in Maths and learning about Elizabeth I in 

Literacy in preparation to write a biography.  

Elms – This week we have been writing a diary entry about the 

adventure in taking flight.  

Hawthorns –We loved getting creative, making hats for ‘Wear a 

Hat Day’ in order to support Brain Tumour Research.  

Chestnuts – We have been working at being journalists, gathering 

information for our newspaper articles on ‘The Blitz.’  

 

Another week and another fantastic school trip. Mrs. Teer’s class had a fantastic 

trip to the Great North Museum. They really enjoyed it and learnt lots. A huge well 

done to the Under 11 footballers who won their Bishop Cunningham Cup group 

and moved into the Semi-Finals. They were fantastic and played some brilliant 

football. I loved all of the efforts the children made today to support Comic Relief 

and ‘Wear a Hat Day’ for Brain Tumour Research. The hats were brilliant; a really 

big thank you also to Mini Vinnie President Emily R, who researched and found the 

cause for us.  

Have a lovely weekend. Mr Moran. 

Special mentions this week go to Jessica B, Liam T, Clara T and Elena H for swimming, Emmie for dancing, Jack R for 

best player at football, Marcus for dancing and Riley R for configuring a robot to make it write.  

Our fantastic award winners this week – 

given for lots of wonderful things, please 

ask why if your child was a winner. 


